
Hampton Falls Planning Board 

Master Plan Committee 

Draft Workshop Minutes June 28, 2018 

 

Present: Charlyn Brown, Chairwoman; Larry Smith; Andrew Brubaker; Glenn 

Greenwood, Consultant.  Also sitting in on the workshop was Beverly Mutrie. 

The workshop ran from 8:05 – 10:15 A.M. 

Although the minutes of the past two workshops were put off until a later workshop, it 

was noted that in the minutes of the June 14th workshop Andrew Brubaker should have 

been included as present. 

The committee was given the final draft of the Public Utilities Chapter.  Glenn also 

handed out an updated draft of the Community Profile Chapter.  It was decided that this 

would be Chapter 2 in the Master Plan.  Changes were made for the final draft of this 

chapter.  In addition, the committee also finished going over corrections of the Natural 

Resources Chapter, as corrections were made only to Page 33 at the June 14th 

workshop.   

As the committee has the Public Utilities Chapter, final drafts of the Housing, 

Transportation and Community Vision and Goals Chapters will be provided at the next 

workshop. 

The next workshop is scheduled for Thursday, July 26, 2018.   


